
 

 

  
  

STATE OF WASHINGTON  
Capital Projects Advisory Review Board  

  

  

June 1, 2015 

 

 

 

Leroy Eadie 

City of Spokane 

Parks & Recreation 

808 W. Spokane Falls Blvd, 5
th

 Floor 

Spokane, WA   99201  

  

RE: Project Review Committee Determination  

For City of Spokane 

Riverfront Park GC/CM 

  

Dear Mr. Eadie: 

  

The Capital Projects Advisory Review Board’s Project Review Committee Panel has determined 

that your application to use GC/CM does not meet the criteria established in RCW 39.10.270 for 

public body project approval.  

  

We thank you for your application and presentation and trust this will not deter you from re-

applying for GC/CM project in the future.  

  

Sincerely  

 
Linneth  Riley-Hall  

PRC Chair 

 


